
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/17/2021 4:29:06 PM

First name: Susan

Last name: Daniels

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am opposed to the removal of wild horses from the Heber area. To allow a huge number of cattle to

roam the area and remove a small number of horses seems grossly unjustified. There is less and less of nature

for us to enjoy, decimated in the name of profit for the benefit of a few.


